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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: MacLeod, Carryl G [CMacleod@chevron.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 12:00 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Coulter, Alexis N; Travis Flora (travis.flora@stantec.com)
Subject: 90517 Oakland - RO138

Mark, 
 
Per my voicemails, unless we hear from the tenant today that they accept and confirm the schedule, we will need to 
cancel the work again.  The driller graciously put us back on their schedule after we canceled April 28, Stantec have made 
sure their people are available and I have been coordinating with the waste hauler to ensure they can pick up at 4pm on 
that Friday. 
 
Our legal department reviewed the initial response and did not consider their response as access to the property.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carryl MacLeod 
Project Manager 
cmacleod@chevron.com 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company  
Marketing Business Unit  
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road  
San Ramon, CA  94583  
Tel +1 925 790 6506 
Mobile +1 925 548 6572 
 
ALWAYS Do Every Task... The Right Way... Every Time!  
 

 


